Jeff Churchill

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Yuval Sofer <yuvalsofer@gmail.com>

Tuesday, December 04, 2012 9:09 PM

Jeff Churchill; Planning Commission

Robert Zeinemann

Richard and Susan Wiita (7040 132nd Ave NE) support in the proposal
Richard and Susan Wiita signature in support.pdf

hello all, attached please find the final signature in support of the proposal by Richard and Susan Wiita (7040

132nd Ave NE)

This brings to a 100% the support in the proposal by property owners south the the X !

| hope this provides you with sufficient evidence to the importance and the consensus of the area residents in
support of a Kirkland connection.

Thanks,
Yuval
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